
Rotary Club of Everett, MA

December 2, 2010
     The Gears
Present: Chris, Tom, Barbara, John, Joe, Lester, Rich, Rich A., Carol, Rosemary, Lou, Janet
Don't forget The Rocketts on December 12th.

No meeting on December 23rd.

Next Board Meeting-December 14th at Cataldo (25 Eastern Avenue, Malden).

Welcome again to our new member John.  

Fines and Happy Dollars:  Janet for being late; Tim went to Florida for his 41st birthday, Rich A. went to the British Isles; Barbara for John's assistance in finding transportation for the Queen of Ireland, who will be visiting her church on St. Patrick's Day; Lester for trying his first fried turkey; Janet for making a bad turkey dinner.

Our deepest sympathy to Barbara in the passing of her aunt.

Oh…and once again, Lou was fined for having a private conversation with Carol.

Mark your calendars:  December 28th meeting at Hallmark health VNA and Hospice, 178 Savin Street, Suite 300 in Malden.  Diane and Janet are hosting the meeting.













